What has The Eco Team achieved so far...

Continuing our work fo improve the school grounds and to gain our school eco award, we have
been very busy.

Whilst the weather is not always on our side we still managed to plan, organise and think
what we need in our garden for the coming months.

Spring Term.

Our journey on the programme has got off to a fantastic start and we are enjoying the work
we have done so far. One of the jobs, as an eco-warrior is to think about recycling and how
this would benefit our garden.

We have created our own mini scarecrows using reclaimed hessian sacks and unwearable
school uniforms. These will be located in our newly planted orchard in Key stage 1 playground.

For our Trust Feast Day, we had to create a gift for our linked Eco school. Their topic was
'Up-Cycling' which fits with our topic on recycling. So, we chose to make candle/flower holder
using materials from around our school.

We also received 6 free fruit trees to create our own mini orchard. The Eco team dug,
planted and watered them after school in our eco club.

Alongside this we are still filling the compost bin, scooping up leaves and dead-heading the
plants.

As you can see we are busy and working hard, soon we will be busy planting seeds for the
wildlife and sensory garden.




